
February 2015 

Greetings Charisma parents and students! We are now in Recital Mode, an exciting way for our stu-

dents to plunge in to the new year! Costumes have been ordered, beautiful music has been chosen, 

and our dancers are learning challenging choreography. These are good days at Charisma!  

Here are a few things to remember: 

1. A reminder to our parents in the viewing areas: please remember to keep your voices down dur-

ing class times. We love having you at the studio and participating in the overall experience, but 

the teachers have a challenging time keep the students focused and on-task if our visitors are 

chatting too loudly. We have chosen to have open visiting areas at our studio so our parents and 

visitors don’t have to watch their dancers from behind a wall. We need your help and cooperation 

to keep the viewing areas open. Please don’t be offended when our teachers ask you nicely to qui-

et down just a bit or ask for your help in keeping the little ones in the play area quiet as well. 

Many thanks! 

2. “The Book” is ready for parents to look through. It has pictures of and prices for each costume. 

Remember, you have already paid a deposit for each costume. 

3. Please also correct any misspelled names listed on the costume pages. We want to make sure they 

are correctly spelled on the final program. First and last names only, please! 

4. Tickets for the recital go on sale at Charisma April 12th at 1:00pm. Seating is reserved, so show up 

early to get the best seats! Tickets are $15 on that day, $20 every day after without reserved seat-

ing. 

5. Please do not leave any child unattended in the play area. We understand it’s tempting to drop 

siblings off with your dancer and then leave. This is a definite no-no! 

6. Costume balances are due by February 15th. Any payments received after that date will carry a 

late fee. Check your yellow calendar.  

 

 

Thank you! 


